
Good Evening Lake Forest High School Families!

Tomorrow, Wednesday, November 16th, Lake Forest High School will host the PSAT School

Day for all 9th-grade students. The PSAT9 is a state-mandated test and all 9th-grade students in

Delaware are required to take the new, digital version of the PSAT.

10th and 11th-grade students will participate in an SAT practice test. These practice tests are

full-length mock-ups of the SAT with the exact timing and breaks that the real tests will have in

March. Juniors who took the PSAT/NMSQT in October will work on AP Classroom, Major

Clarity, and Khan Academy SAT practice. All 9th, 10th & 11th Grade students were given their

room assignments during enrichment on 11/15.

Students participating in 9th, 10th, or 11th-grade testing should not bring any additional

electronic devices, such as cell phones and smartwatches, as they are not permitted in the testing

room. Breakfast, snack, and lunch will be provided. Students may bring a water bottle and an

additional snack.

The test will last 3-4 hours. Student devices must be turned off from 7:20 am until approximately

12:30 pm. Parents who need to contact their children during this time should contact the main

office at 302-284-9291.

Students who are testing will need to review the following links before the test:

1. Test Security Video
2. Digital SAT information
3. Khan Academy SAT practice
4. PSAT9 Student Guide

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eoICnxYIl2k
https://digitaltesting.collegeboard.org/for-students
https://www.khanacademy.org/SAT
https://digitaltesting.collegeboard.org/pdf/psat-89-student-guide-digital-testing.pdf


Seniors will participate in volunteer opportunities (pre-approved), or will be assigned work in

Major Clarity, which is part of the state-required Student Success Plan.

When the tests are completed the students will participate in a PBS pep rally in the gymnasium.

Students must be present in school to participate in any after-school events.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Mr. Reichenberg.

John Reichenberg
John.Reichenberg@lf.k12.de.us
302-284-9291 x 604
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